
School Info – May 2025 

Dear Parents of Lyngsberg School, 

On Wednesday, April 30, 2025, we will welcome the month of May together 

with the Lyngsberg School Choir. At 6:30 p.m., our choir will sing at the May 

singing event on Brunnenplatz. We look forward to having many listeners! 

Here are some more notes and upcoming dates: 

Staff News 

After successfully completing her second state examination, Ms. Ley will be 

leaving us to transfer to another school. We wish her much success and 

continued joy in her educational work. 

Sponsor-Run 

So far, the school's support association has received around 1.500 € – many 

thanks to all sponsors! 

If you still need to make your donation, here are the details: 
PayPal: foerderkreis-lyngsbergschule@web.de 

Bank Transfer: Förderkreis der kath. Grundschule Lyngsbergschule / DE68 3706 

9520 4202 7090 15 / VR-Bank Bonn Rhein-Sieg 

Dental Check-Ups 

On April 29 and 30, the mandatory dental check-ups for grades 1 and 3 will take 

place at school. These will be carried out by the dental staff of the Bonn Public 

Health Department. 

Please check your child’s school folder! 

Rugby Taster Days – May 13 and 14 

After last year’s successful rugby taster sessions, all classes will again have the 

opportunity to take part this year. We thank the Bonn Citizens’ Foundation for 

their generous funding. 

No School on the Following Days Until Summer Break: 

o May 30, 2025 – Friday after Ascension Day 
o June 7–11, 2025 – Pentecost Break 
o June 25, 2025 – Full-day teacher training – no classes 

(Please note any additional information from the after-school 
program/OGS.) 

 

Warm regards, 

The Staff of Lyngsberg School 
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